Daragh Higgins
3 Ardee Court
Ardee Road,
Rathmines
T: 087 090 9337
Email: Higgins0909@gmail.com
Byrne Wallace LLP, 								  	    
88 Harcourt St, 							
Saint Kevin’s,
Dublin, 
D02 DK18

29 Sep 2022

Re: Application for Trainee Programme
	
								
To whom it may concern, 

Upon the completion of my undergraduate degree in May 2021, I secured an internship with Augustus Cullen Law and was later offered a full time position within the firm. This role provided a unique opportunity to gain invaluable experience within a high-volume and deadline-intensive litigation department. I have earned consistent praise for my attention to detail, organizational abilities and litigation management. I work closely with various partners on numerous high-priority cases and have been entrusted with significant responsibilities overseeing the progression of cases. I hope to use this knowledge to make a positive contribution to the work being done at Byrne Wallace. 

Byrne Wallace has always been a firm that I have been keen to work with, having received national recognition for your work in commercial property, construction and infrastructure. I understand that the opportunities may not be to work directly in this space, but I believe Byrne Wallace is a firm that I can learn and grow within. I would welcome the opportunity to train under leading professionals at Byrne Wallace and contribute to your ongoing success. 

I would like to thank you for reviewing my application and I hope to hear from you in due course. 

Yours faithfully, 
Daragh Higgins 


